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11th January 2022  

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Please find attached to this email the revision timetable for Year 11 in coming months detailing the 

revision classes that are either currently running or about to commence to help prepare students 

for their forthcoming GCSE exams.  Please remind your child to attend as many as possible in the 

appropriate subjects. In some cases they may well be asked to attend by their teacher. 

 

In addition to this we would expect Year 11 students to be completing about 2 hours of revision in 

the evenings and they should by now be doing some work over and above that which is set by 

their teacher.  We would also expect pupils to be revising for a number of hours over the course of 

the weekend in order to best prepare for the summer examinations. At least four hours would be 

very helpful at this stage and would be a positive statement of intent. 

 

Pupils are already aware of the value of organisation and planning when it comes to revision and 

we will be working with them in school looking at creating revision schedules and looking again at 

revision techniques. What remains crucially important however is the support and encouragement 

of parents. This is a challenging time for youngsters as they approach their GCSE examinations and 

your support, patience and guidance will play an important role in helping them to prepare 

effectively. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss J Smith 

Head of Year 11 

 


